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Full Text

The Permanent Forum reiterates that the Inter-Agency Support Group on
Indigenous Peoples’ Issues constitutes a key forum for the achievement of more
effective coordination and coherence in supporting the preparations for and the
participation of indigenous peoples in the World Conference and recommends
stronger engagement and the participation of all agencies, programmes and
funds in the work of the Group.
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